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Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Community Standards 

(352) 751-3912 
 

Community Watch 
(352) 753-0550 

 
Property Management 

(352) 753-4022 
 

Finance 
(352) 753-0421 

 
Human Resources 

(352) 674-1905 
 

Public Safety 
(352) 205-8280 

 
Purchasing 

(352) 751-6700 
 

Recreation Administration 
(352) 674-1800 

 
Utility/Amenity 
(352) 750-0000 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   

located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts     

operate and other important community information.  For       

additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

El Santiago Update  
The exterior of the building, and the plumbing 
mechanical and electrical features are substantially 
complete.  The landscaping and interior finishes are 
near completion.    

The project is on schedule for completion in December 
2015. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed on the dates noted for 

scheduled maintenance this week: 

 Paradise Pool  

The Paradise pool will be closed through October 4, 2015.   

 Paradise Bocce Courts 

The Paradise Bocce Courts will be closed through October 1, 2015. 

 Paradise Archery Range 

The Paradise Archery Range will be closed beginning September 28, 2015 through  October 2, 
2015. 

 Mulberry Grove Recreation Center  

The Mulberry Grove Recreation Center will be closed  through  September 24, 2015.  

 Allamanda Recreation Center  

The Allamanda Recreation Center will be closed on September 27, 2015.  All outdoor facilities 

will be available. 

 Gilchrist Neighborhood Pool  

The Gilchrist Neighborhood Pool will be closed through September 27, 2015.   

 Eisenhower Sports Pool 

The Eisenhower Sports Pool will be closed beginning September 28, 2015 through  October 4, 

2015. 

 

Knudson Softball Field Renovation  

The renovation of the Knudson Softball Field is in 

progress.   The new sprigs have been placed and they 

are growing in nicely.  The outfield fence is  also being  

replaced. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

A Message From... 



 

 

 

 
 

 

A Message From... 

We are in the process of wrapping up our weekly course closure 
scheduling this month.  There are two weeks left before the Over Seeding 
program begins and continues through this fall.  To ensure we achieve 
optimal growth of the Bermuda grass, the contractors will be using this 
time to perform any necessary tasks in preparation for the Over Seeding.   

 

 

 

 The De La Vista Course renovations continue to progress. The course 
has been substantially completed. This week the contractor is focusing 
on minor details while waiting for full grow-in and conditioning. All 
10 greens, tees and bunkers have been re-grassed and sanded. The 
grand opening is anticipated to take place in October. 

 

 The new Chula Vista practice green surface construction is complete 
and growing in well. The drainage is scheduled to be finalized this 
week, weather permitting. 

 

 The greens at Mira Mesa #9 and Hawks Bay #4 have also been 
completed and will be evaluated daily for conditioning.  

 

 The green at Amberwood #5 will have the granite yardages, new tee 
signage and other amenities installed this week. This project has been 
delayed due to weather and will require additional work based on the 
current condition.  

Please stay tuned to Welcome Wednesday and www.DistrictGov.org 
regarding any adjustments to the course opening schedule.   
 

http://www.DistrictGov.org


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Multi-Modal Path Discussion Group 

 

On September 21, 2015 the Multi-Modal Path Discussion Group 
(MMPDG) met to discuss the Technical Memorandum prepared by 
Kimley Horn & Associates (Engineer) related to the multi-modal paths.  
The memorandum specifically addressed striping and reflective 
pavement markings for the following areas: 

 Medians 

 Geometrically constrained locations 

 Trail-side obstructions 

 Roundabouts 

 

The Engineer conducted the field analysis using a GPS enabled device to 
map all locations where improvements are recommended.   

The MMPDG reviewed and discussed the findings and provided 
unanimous support for implementation. 

 

Staff is currently working on preparing the information to determine the 
cost of the project and the method of which a contractor should be chosen 
based on District purchasing policies and procedures.     

 

If you would like to view the memorandum prepared by the Engineer, 
please visit www.DistrictGov.org or copy and paste the following link into 
your browser: http://www.districtgov.org/PDFView/PDFMeeting.aspx?
id=20150921ot0201  

http://www.DistrictGov.org
http://www.districtgov.org/PDFView/PDFMeeting.aspx?id=20150921ot0201
http://www.districtgov.org/PDFView/PDFMeeting.aspx?id=20150921ot0201
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Each week we will begin highlighting different services available on the website, 

www.DistrictGov.org.  This week’s feature outlines the information available for each of the 

15 Special Districts in The Villages.   

The 14 Community Development Districts and the North Sumter County Utility Dependent 

District each have their own webpage with the following information available: 

1. On www.DistrictGov.org, select the ‘Your District’ menu. 

 

Navigating www.DistrictGov.org 

2. The following information is available on the 

main page for each District:  

 Final Budget 

 Audit 

 Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) 

 Investment Policies Manual 

3. You can also view all of the meeting 
agendas and minutes, contact  information 
for the Board Supervisors and District facts.  



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Join us on Saturday, November 7, 2015 for Government Day! 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Information provided by the Sumter County Sheriff’s Office 


